Michigan Department or Health & Human Services

DATE: 05/31/2023
TO: All Providers

SUBJECT: Medicare Crossover Files Issue

As a result of another state erroneously loading Medicare beneficiary data to a
Michigan Medicaid CMS file, MDHHS will not be loading Medicare crossover
files received from CMS from 5/04/23 to 5/23/23. Providers will need to review
their Medicare EOB to determine which claims are impacted and submit them
directly to Michigan Medicaid as necessary.

Providers with further questions contact Provider Support at 1-800-292-2550
or by email at ProviderSupport@Michigan.gov.
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